
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 20th September 2024 

This week we have been exploring the importance of 
showing gratitude (being thankful) and the many ways we 
can show this.  
 
To reinforce the importance of gratitude/ thankfulness I  
would like the children to share the different things they 
are thankful for by creating a cup of thankfulness! 
 
This can be completed by using the template sent home 
today alternatively, you can create your own design by 
drawing, 3D, junk modelling etc. Please be a creative as 
you wish! 
               
After adding the different things, they are thankful for  
(pictures, adult scribing responses) the cup can also be 
decorated.  
 
This also links in perfectly as tomorrow is World 
Gratitude Day! 
 
I would like the children to bring their completed work 
into school by next Wednesday 25th September. 
 
Please use ClassDojo messages to make comments about  
your child’s engagement with the activity and include 
photographs.  
 
Many thanks and have a great weekend,

 

 

Miss Alexander  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

              
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


